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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘advent’, a time of  

 eager anticipation but also 

 one of gratitude and 

 remembrance.    

 

 Clean Sheet Prize Draw 

Congratulations to Ruby in 

Year 8 who won an Odeon 

Cinema pass in our termly 

‘clean sheet’   prize draw 

which rewards students who 

have not received any 

behaviour reminders for a 

whole half term. Well done 

Ruby!  

 

 Bag full of Books for Holly  

 Well done to Holly-Anne in 

 Year 7 who walked away  

 with a bag full of her 

 favourite books this week  

 after winning the annual 

 Reading Passport Challenge.    

 

 School Show Announced   

This week Mr Willson 

announced that our next 

school stage show will be   

The Wizard of Oz! Auditions 

will start in January!  

   

 Science Challenge Success 

 Well done to Megan (Year  

 9) and Colby (Year 8 ) who 

 both picked up prizes in our  

 Science Challenges this term. 

 Great tenacity and hard work 

 shown! Congratulations!  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

CHRISTMAS KINDNESS SHINES THROUGH 

BEACON CELEBRATE DOING THE DOUBLE  
Congratulations to everyone in 

Beacon House who claimed 

their second House Point Cham-

pion title in a row this week! 

Despite banking more than 100 

points this week, Attenborough 

House couldn’t quite close the 

gap so Beacon earn themselves 

another non-uniform day on 

Friday 10 January! Well done!  

In a week full of festivities, prizes, rewards and celebrations, it was also great 

to see our students working so hard to support those in need this festive sea-

son. So whilst this week was of course about tucking into Christmas dinner and 

about enjoying a trip to the panto, it was also about giving back to our local 

community and fresh from the big success of our Reverse Advent Appeal in aid 

of the Newark Food Bank and the Christmas Jumper Day, our students braved 

the cold this weekend to raise much-needed funds for the Attenborough Life-

line Appeal at the Newark Christmas Market. Selling the Year 7’s hand-made 

crafts has helped to push our school total to more than £200 so  far and we’re 

not done yet! Special thanks to Mr Sykes-Wood for organising and a very big  

thank you to everyone who 

came along to support and 

for those who have given so 

generously to the campaign. 

The total raised by Notts 

Wildlife Trust now stands at 

nearly £880,000 so the goal 

is in sight! Let’s hope they 

hit the£1 million mark soon! 


